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At the start of term, the PTA shared details about
Asda’s Cashpot for Schools. By downloading and
opting in with Asda rewards, Asda will donate funds
to school for every in-store or online shop. This will
support funds for upcoming curriculum projects and
funds to further develop our school environment.
Thank you in advance for supporting the fundraising
for the children at Boorley.

As the leaves start to change and the weather
becomes cooler, please could we remind parents to
ensure children have a suitable coat and PE kit to
wear outside. We will continue to use the outdoors as
much as possible for playtime and PE.

In Year 1, we embarked on an exciting local walk to

observe our community as it transforms with the

changing seasons for our Science longitudinal study. Our

enquiry question focused on “How does the environment

change throughout the seasons?” and we began by

exploring the beauty of Autumn, making predictions

about what we might encounter along the way. The sun

shone brightly for most of our walk, illuminating the

vibrant colours of fallen leaves and the crispness in the

air. To our delight, we even spotted a rainbow just before

the rain began to fall! Upon returning, we gathered to

discuss our observations and reflect on our predictions,

sharing the various signs of Autumn we had discovered

together. It was a wonderful experience that deepened

our understanding of the seasonal changes in our

environment.
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Please see the school website for dates for Year R (2025 intake) tours

Over the last two weeks, we have held our first Eco

Council and School Council meetings. These children

prepared a speech and were voted to be their class

representative by the children. 
The children arrived at the meetings with enthusiasm

and passion. We discussed how we will inform the

school community about the Eco Council and School

Council. Some ideas the children came up with

included a display board, posters and information

shared in the newsletter. The children are also

looking forward to being part of the upcoming

Assistant Headteacher interviews.

We are really looking forward to working with the Eco

Council and the School Council and are sure they will

have a big impact on our school community. 

Nurturing Futures

We are delighted to support the Rotary Club Shoe Box appeal
this year. This scheme collects and sends shoeboxes filled with
gifts to disadvantaged children to enable them to receive a
Christmas gift. Shoeboxes will be delivered to children in
Moldova, Montenegro, Romania and Ukraine. Last year, 18,000
boxes were sent to spread joy to refugees from Ukraine in
Poland. 
We have attached information about how to assemble and fill
shoe boxes. Please read this carefully to understand what the
shoebox can be filled with. The scheme categorises the
contents of the boxes based on the gender and age of a child.
Please see the leaflet attached with this week’s newsletter with
further information.
Shoe boxes need to be dropped into school by 16th October
with a £2 donation to cover the cost of transportation.

Strengthening
Community
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Safeguarding Notices

KEY Dates
September

Monday 30th September - Harvest Festival  
KCC Church food bank donations - UHT milk, rice,

crackers, biscuits, tinned food (meat, fruit, fish, stew,
vegetables, cream rice, custard and baked beans. Please

check for expiry dates 

October
Parents’ Evening - Tuesday 8th October - 3.30-7pm

Parents’ Evening - Thursday 10th October - 3.30-5.30pm 
Friday 11th October - INSET Day - school closed for

pupils
  Book Fair in School - 3.15-4.15pm on

Wednesday 16th, Thursday 17th and Friday 18th October
Friday 18th October 2:45pm – Yr 1 Art Parent Workshop 
Tuesday 22nd October 3-3:15pm: Yr 4 Parent Workshop -

look at our learning!

We have noticed this week that some
of our younger pupils have been
walking themselves into school.

Please can we politely remind you
that, unless you have given

permission for a Year 5 pupil, all
other pupils need to be walked to
their classroom door by an adult. 

This is for everyone’s safety. 
Thank you.




